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Shamblehurst Primary School Covid-19 Risk Assessment 

On 21 February 2022, the Prime Minister set out the next phase of the Government’s COVID-19 

response. 

 

Our priority, at Shamblehurst Primary School, has always been and continues to be to keep 

everyone safe. 

 

At this time, we still need to be able to operationally run and to staff the school. Therefore, staff 

and children will continue to be asked to isolate if they test positive. 

 

If a child or if any staff member has symptoms of COVID-19, we would recommend booking a free 

PCR test at the earliest opportunity. 

 

Isolation can be for up to 10 days from when symptoms start. However many people will no longer 

be infectious to others after 5 days and if two LFD tests on day 5 and day 6 are negative, isolation 

can stop on the 6th day. 

 

Remote learning will be provided for any child who tests positive for COVID-19 and it is expected 

that children complete the work set when well enough to do so. 

 

We will continue to risk assess and if needed put further contingency measures in place. 

 

When an individual develops COVID-19 symptoms or has a positive test 

 

The main symptoms of COVID-19 are a recent onset of any of the following: 

 

 A new continuous cough 

 A high temperature 

 A loss of, or change in, your normal sense of taste or smell. 

 

If you/your child have any of these symptoms you should order/book a PCR test. You/your child 

are advised to stay at home and avoid contact with other people while you are awaiting the test 

result. 

 

If the test is negative you/your child may return to school when well and stop isolating. 

 

If the test is positive, you/your child should stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 

up to 10 days from when symptoms start. However, many people will no longer be infectious to 

others after 5 days and if two LFD tests on day 5 and day 6 are negative, isolation can stop on the 

6th day. 

 

From 24th February, close contacts are no longer required to self-isolate or advised to take daily 

LFD tests. Contract tracing has also ended. 
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